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        9:30  am Sunday School – 10:40 am Worship Service
     

Then I heard every creature in heaven and on earth and under the earth and on 
the sea, and all that is in them, singing: “To him who sits on the throne and to the 
Lamb be praise and honour and glory and power, for ever and ever!” The four living 
creatures said “Amen” and the elders fell down and worshipped.                          
Revelation 5:13,14

WORSHIP SERVICE
Sunday - June 7, 2015

Pianist - Marla Sanca
Electric Piano - Christina Peters

Song Leader - Ken Letkeman
    

WORSHIP IN SINGING 
CALLTO WORSHIP -  Pete Peters
ANNOUNCEMENTS & OFFERING
OFFERTORY - Emily Klassen
WORSHIP IN SINGING
SONG - Peter Hoeppner
MESSAGE - Pastor Peter Redekopp
Giving Our Best To God in Worship - Rev.5
CLOSING SONG                                              
CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION 

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


NEXT SUNDAY: 
Church Picnic @ 10:00am - Stanley Park, shelter #2. 
Worship Service begins at 10:00am
A BBQ Lunch will follow the service - Pay by donation.
Proceeds will be going toward the heating system at Pembina
Valley Bible Camp.
Races/games will begin after lunch (around 1:00pm)
Canteen will open after races are done.
Baseball will begin after races are complete.
NOTE:  **There will be no organized wiener roast supper**

DATES TO NOTE!
From the Sunday School Department:
June 21 @ 9:30am - Promotion Sunday - **ALL are invited to 
attend! Snack & coffee to follow the promotion.
June 28 - No Sunday School - Summer schedule begins
September 13 - regular Sunday School classes resume

The Pregnancy Care Centre is doing the Baby Bottle Campaign! 
It's so easy - pick up your empty baby bottle, fill it with change or a 
cheque, and bring it back to church on Father's Day. All funds raised 
are used to provide supports and services to clients. Bottles with $15 
or more will receive a charitable tax receipt. If you have any 
questions, please contact Heather Dyck, or the Pregnancy Care 
Centre at 325-7900.

Church Camping 
July 24 - 26 @ Plum Coulee Campground      

The Sunday  morning church service will be held at the campground 
at 10:00 am. Those who are not camping are invited to come during 
the days and to the Worship Service on Sunday. A schedule of events 
for the weekend will be in the bulletin starting July 5th.
For anyone camping, you need to reserve your 
site by signing up on the sheet in the foyer. 
We also need volunteers to bring firewood. Those willing to 
bring extra firewood can volunteer on the sign-up sheet or contact 
Lisa Wall.



THIS WEEK
WEDNESDAY - JUNE 10TH
Sr Youth Event at Pembina Valley Bible Camp - meet 6:30 pm @ Glencross

SATURDAY - JUNE 13TH
Gerry  and Lianna’s care group is having their windup at 5:30 at Andy and 
Rhonda Schmidt’s house.

the lord gives
strength to his people;

The lord blesses
his people with peace.

Psalm 29:11

Midway  Bible Camp, located near Thompson MB and is run by  the 
EMMC, is in need of summer staff. They  are currently  looking for 
lifeguards, cabin leaders, maintenance, kitchen, bus driver and a 
media person. If you are interested contact them at 1 204 679 6365.

Local Service Opportunities 
Donate Love is a local organization that supports local people by providing 
food, clothing and other essential items of need and connecting them to other 
resources available to people in the area. Donate Love is about building 
relationships and sharing love towards everyone. Donate Love is a non-profit 
organization that provides these services to people in need in the Morden, 
Winkler, Darlingford, Miami and Plum Coulee areas. In the Winkler area 
hampers are delivered directly to each home every Tuesday by volunteers 
from the community.                                                                                                                                                                      
Morden Donate Love now has a food bank at 876 B Thornhill St., they are 
open Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 1:00 P.M. to 7:00 P.M.
 Ways you can help are:

• Financial donation, milk, food donations, clothing donations, 
diapers, baby formula, toilet paper are much appreciated. 

• Volunteers are always needed for delivering Tuesday hampers in the 
Winkler area.



• Use our Co-op number, #16747, while shopping at Winkler & 
Morden Co-op.

• Prayer. We need your support through prayer for the families we 
help, for us that run Donate Love, and for all the volunteers 
involved.

• Denise Thiessen, Morden, Darlingford and Miami areas.
• Rachel Neufeld, Winkler and Plum Coulee Areas.

Donate Love depends solely on donations from individuals, local businesses 
and churches in our communities.

Winkler Food Cupboard
The Winkler Food Cupboard helps families, single parents, recent 
immigrants and individuals, from the community  and surrounding 
area, who require food assistance. The food cupboard is open most 
of the year to provide food assistance. Volunteers and donations of 
non-perishable food items are always needed. Drop off any  food 
items at 500 Cargill Road in Winkler or call Menno Giesbrecht at 
204.325.5529 for volunteer opportunities.

Note: We would also like to do a nonperishable food collection for 
these organizations the Sundays of June 21 & 28.


